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Mr. M. Carrington, Program Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

;

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission i

i Washington, D.C. 20555 |

TRANSMITTAL OF A REVIEW 0F THE B&W OWNERS GROUP REPORT BAW-1919, " SAFETY l

AND PERFORMANCE IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM," REVISION 2, DATED OCTOBER 1986,
EGG-NTA-7740, JUNE 1987 - EWR-155-87

1

Ref: INEL Technical Assistance to the Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regualtion, " Review of Plant-Specific Licensing Actions for
Operating Reactor Issues, Task 5-1, Rev. 2 (FIN 06023)

Dear Mr. Carrington: !

l

In accordance with the above reference, INEL has been providing technical l
assistance to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Office of the Nuclear

| Reactor Regulation for the evaluation of plant-specific licensing actions.

! The enclosed report completes the scope of work for the review of "B&WOG
| Safety and Performance Improvement Program," BAW-1919, Rev. 2, dated

October 1986, TAC No. 60499, Task 5-1, Rev. 2. The comments were prepared
by J. T. Beard of J. T. Beard, Inc., under a subcontract from EG&G Idaho,
Inc. '

.

| Very truly yours,

. 6. W. PN 4 w
E. W. Roberts, Manager
NRC Headquarters Support

9p

Enclosure:
As Stated

cc: G. L. Jones, DOE-ID
R. Kendall, NRR-SICB
J. Joyce, NRR-SICB
J. O. Zane, EG&G Idaho, Inc. (w/o Encl.)
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